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Paris Ridge Families,

What an incredible first week it has been! The energy in our building has been contagious,
and it has been such a joy to see our students back in classrooms, hallways, and the
playground. Teachers and staff have been busy helping students learn routines, get
comfortable in their new classrooms, and begin building the important relationships that
set the stage for a strong year of learning.
Next week we will hold our flag raising ceremony, a beloved Paris Ridge tradition that
brings us together as a school community to celebrate who we are and what we stand for.
This year also brings something new and exciting—our district’s elementary schools will all
share the “Scots” mascot, building an even stronger sense of unity across Caledonia! A
quick reminder that there is no school tomorrow (Friday) or Monday as we observe
Labor Day. This holiday is an opportunity to reflect on the value of hard work and the
contributions of so many in our communities. We look forward to welcoming everyone
back on Tuesday as we continue what is already shaping up to be a successful year.
Thank you for sharing your students with us—we are off to a great start!

Lance Jones
Principal



From The PTO
PTO Email List and Classroom Directories
Welcome Back, Fighting Scots! If you haven't already done so, please complete the PTO Google
Form for the 2025-2026 email list (yes, it's a new list each year!). This year, you can also opt in to
receive a classroom directory (only families who opt in will be listed)! 
Join Paris Ridge Families on Facebook!
Please join our community facebook group for discussion about school events and activities,
questions with answers, and photo sharing, as well as PTO updates!

Walk the Ridge Kicks Off Today!
Walk the Ridge is our annual walk-a-thon that raises money to fund the entire PTO budget for the
year! This allows the PTO to pay for all field trips, support teachers and staff in a variety of ways,
put on assemblies for our students, and provide funds for activities and incentives that benefit our
students throughout the school year!

This year, we are moving to an online fundraising platform called 99 Pledges. Please be on the
lookout TODAY for an email with your child's personalized fundraising link (make sure to check your
spam folder if you don't see it in your inbox!) and also watch for an informational email from the
PTO (sent from Mr. Jones). Much more info will be coming out over the coming weeks and if you
have any questions, please reach out to us at parisridgePTO@calschools.org. 

Walk the Ridge will take place on Friday, October 3rd, so make sure to put that date on your
calendar! 

Save the Date!
Our Fall Community Meeting will take place on Thursday, September 18th from 7:00-8:00pm!
Childcare will be provided. We hope to see you there!

Box Tops for Education App
Please take a minute to download the Box Tops for Education App and select Paris Ridge as your
school! This is an easy way for our school to earn extra money throughout the year! Just scan your
receipt (paper or digital) each time you shop and any eligible Box Top items will be automatically
counted! 

If you have not yet downloaded the app, remember to use the referral code DSFK1ZVD…using this
code instantly earns our school $5!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTlCCP98D8Hmbv42RQfON3S0vQYro1zpnfxACStOP9FknbqA/viewform?usp=preview
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTlCCP98D8Hmbv42RQfON3S0vQYro1zpnfxACStOP9FknbqA/viewform?usp=preview
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ParisRidgeFamilies/
mailto:parisridgePTO@calschools.org


616-891-7033 Ext. 5706 ustishenm@calschools.org

I am the student support specialist
for all students at Paris Ridge. I am
a licensed school counselor. This is
my second year at Paris Ridge and
my fifth year in the district. I’ve
previously worked in Denver,
Jenison, and am now happily
rooted in Caledonia!

I provide social emotional
learning (SEL) opportunities for
all students. SEL skills help kids
get along with each other, make
new friends, and feel better
when times are tough. I work
with students in the classroom
setting, in small groups, and
individually. I collaborate with
families and teachers to provide
social/emotional support so that
all students can feel safe, loved,
and successful. 

I love coffee, dark chocolate,
and pizza.
I went to U of M (GO BLUE!)
I grew up in Ludington, MI.
I want to write a children’s
book someday.
I have four kids (Keaton (17),
Rhegan (15), Lowen (6), Leo
(2). And my husband, Jeff!
I have a yellow lab named
Callie. 



http://caledonia.familyportal.cloud/





